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Response to Comment Set C.94:  Bob Turek and Carnetta Turek 

C.94-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion regarding Alternative 5. Your comments are consistent with 
the findings of the Draft EIR/EIS regarding the increased length of Alternative 5, as well as the 
requirement of Alternative 5 to establish new utility right-of-way (ROW) areas. However, it should 
be noted that the proposed Project and each of the other four Project alternatives would also require 
land acquisition for ROW purposes, either for new transmission corridors or for widening of 
existing transmission corridors. Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are 
reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

C.94-2 These same issues were identified and addressed in an earlier comment. Please see the response to 
Comment C.69-4. 

C.94-3 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values. 

C.94-4 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures and the review period for the 
Draft EIR/EIS. On September 13, the CPUC, as the CEQA Lead Agency, and the USDA Forest 
Service, as the NEPA Lead Agency, extended the public review period for the Project from 45 days 
to 60 days, now ending on October 3, 2006. 


